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Dates To Know: 
May     15 PTA Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Media 
                   17 Interim Reports Issued 
  PTA Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Media Center 
     18 Early Dismissal at 12:55 p.m. 
               21-24 2nd Gr. Fire House Visit 
     22 Middle School Visit 
     23 Simulated Congressional Hearings 
     24  2nd Gr. Fire House Visit 
  Full STEAM Ahead at the Fulton Finery, 
  6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 
     28 Memorial Day, Schools Closed 
     31 Field Day 
 
June       1 1st Gr. Author’s Showcase, 10:45 a.m. 
  Incoming Kindergarten Visit, 2:00 p.m. 
        6 5th Gr. Kickball Game 
         Wellness Wednesday 
         Instrumental Concert, 6:30 p.m. 
  HoCo Library Visit 
        8 Kindergarten Promotion, 10:00 a.m. 
      11 1st Gr. Beach Day      
        4th Grade Picnic 
      12 5th Gr. Promotion, 10:00 a.m. 
  3rd Grade End of Year Party 
                    13  2nd Grade Popsicle Party 
              15 Early Dismissal at 12:55 p.m. 
      18 Early Dismissal at 12:55 p.m. 
      19 Last Student Day 
  Early Dismissal at 12:55 p.m. 
 

 
Student Hours: 

9:15 a.m.  First Bell 
Students Admitted to Building 

9:25 a.m.   Late Bell 
Students Marked Tardy If Arriving After Bell 

3:55 p.m.     Dismissal 

 
At FES, we are committed to teaching our students to be 
respectful, responsible, and ready while striving for 
academic and social success. 
 
Our students strive to support others and act responsibly 
(S.O.A.R) daily.  Every Monday, selected students are 
acknowledged as our weekly soaring students and 
receive a bracelet that they can wear to show others that 
they are great role models. 

 
 

There is still time for your child to share an aspect of 
his/her culture with their classmates. If your child would 
like to participate, please click on the following link and 
his/her brief presentation will be submitted to their 
homeroom teacher. All submissions should be made by 
May 17th. Thank you!  
https://goo.gl/forms/48oAIejQFYxZGU3J2 

Volunteer Opportunity  
The FES art department is looking for volunteers!  Next fall, 
Fulton will be hosting an Artist-In-Residence.  Fourth and fifth 
grade artists will be working with a local fiber artist to create 
both an individual and collaborative weaving.  
  
We are looking for adult volunteers to help prepare student 
looms and roll balls of yarn. Think you might be 
interested?  Mrs. Stroter will be hosting a short training 
session later in May. All prep is transportable and can be done 
during a summer road trip, or in the comfort of your own 
home.  If you think you might be willing to help assist this 
spring or during the summer months, please email Mrs. 
Stroter at monica_stroter@hcpss.org 
  
We are also in need of yarn donations for this exciting 
event.  Please reach out to Mrs. Stroter if you have some 
to donate.  Thank you in advance! 
 
Mrs. Stroter and Mrs. Wasilewski 

Kindergarten Visitation & Jr. Falcon Day 
On June 1, 2018 at 2:00 p.m., there will be an in 

classroom visit for all registered incoming Kindergarten 
students. Students will have the opportunity to spend 
some time in a Kindergarten classroom with current 
students.  

If possible, please bring in any missing 
documents at this time.  Thank you. 

Reminder From the Health Room:  
Please pick up medication from the health room no 
later than June 19 at 2:00pm. 
Medications left after this date and time will be 
destroyed.  
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5th Grade News 
Dear	5th	Grade	Families,	
PARCC	testing	is	over	for	5th	grade.	We	want	to	
congratulate	our	5th	graders	for	working	so	hard	
during	testing.	Great	job!	
	
Volunteers	Needed:	Please	contact	Mrs.	Magyar	
and/or	Mrs.	Mehta	to	assist	with	End-of-Year	and	
SCH	events.	Additional	information	will	be	added	
to	the	Grade	5	Canvas	page	as	it	becomes	
available.	

• January	Magyar	-	
januarymagyar@gmail.com	

• Jhalak	Mehta	-	mehta.jhalak@gmail.com	

We'd	like	to	give	a	GREAT	BIG	THANK	YOU	to	the	
PTA	for	making	us	feel	so	special	during	Teacher	
Appreciation	Week.	We	do	what	we	do	for	our	
children	because	we	love	them,	and	we're	so	
thankful	for	the	community's	support.	
	
Sincerely,	
Team	5	

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

     From the Bully Busters! 
 
We are excited that our Buddy Bench is being 
enjoyed by all at recess. We hope that all 
students feel included and happy at recess at 
Fulton Elementary School. 
Here is a reminder about the rules of the Buddy 
Bench: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Please visit the 
Community News and Programs 

page at 
https://www.hcpss.org/community-

news-and-programs/ for announcements 
of upcoming events and programs 

sponsored by non-profit organizations. 

2nd Grade News 
Team Two is busy researching animals, working on opinion writing and learning what it takes to be great citizens. Our trip to 
the zoo was just the motivator our students needed. Wait until you see the final projects.   Ask your child all about opinion 
writing and what is needed to make a great piece. Our kiddos have become incredible writers. We've decided that being a 
great citizen comes down to two words.......BE KIND!!!!!  Every single FES second grader is an AWESOME citizen if that's the 
case. Don't forget to put the Falcon Follies on your calendar for this Friday. Our team has a huge surprise. You don't want to 
miss it!  If you are planning on coming, please encourage your child to wear RED.  As always, thank you for supporting team 
two! 
The second grade will be visiting the Fire Safety House on Monday, May 21, Tuesday, May 22 and Thursday, May 24, 2018. 
Ask your child what they learned about fire safety! 
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                                Wellness Wednesday is back! 
                                           Our next and last Wellness Wednesday will be June 6! 

 
Wellness Wednesday is a special day once a month in which we put an emphasis on being active and 

eating healthy! On these special days students and staff are encouraged to wear fitness clothes to school, 
to eat healthy lunches and snacks and to find ways to move throughout the day!  

Suggested Fitness Clothes: 
Sneakers or tennis shoes 

Running or exercise outfits 
Athletic clothing 

Sports jerseys or t-shirts 
 Thanks for making Fulton a healthy and active school! 
~Fulton’s Wellness Team  
 
 

 
 
 

Week	4  Monday Tuesday   Wednesday  Thursday 

  5/14/2018 5/15/2018   5/16/2018  5/17/2018 

Math  3rd 3rd 
  3rd  3rd 

																 
Week	5  Monday Tuesday   Wednesday  Thursday 

  5/21/2018 5/22/2018   5/23/2018  5/24/2018 

Math  4th 4th   4th  4th 
												 
 

PARCC Testing Dates  
 

Parents & Guardians, 
Please try not to schedule 

appointments for your children on 
these testing dates. 

Thank you! 


